WARNING

TOWN OF WASHINGTON

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING
The voters and electors of the Town of Washington are hereby warned that a Special Town Meeting will be held on Thursday, November 30, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. at Bryan Memorial Town Hall, Washington Depot, Connecticut to consider and act upon the following:

1. To consider and act upon the sale of the Harry O. Erickson Pavilion Hall in New Preston, CT.
2. To consider and act upon the granting of an easement for 13 River Road to allow continued use of Town Property for septic fields.

Dated at Washington, Connecticut this 16th day of November, 2017
Mark E. Lyon

David Werkhoven
Jay Hubelbank

Board of Selectmen

